
Subject:  FAMIS Flash #114:  FAMIS Archive Region (NFAMISC) down 
Wednesday and Thursday 5/4/11- 5/5/11 
 
[This flash is being sent to the Famis Flash List, Finance Officers and the 
Controller Staff Flash List.  Please share the information in this flash.] 
 
Hi Everyone, 
 
This is to notify you that the FAMIS archive region (NFAMISC) will be unavailable 
Wednesday 5/4/2011 through Thursday 5/5/2011.  During that period, the Controller's 
Office will be running a test of the index code recast. 
 
Effective Friday 5/6/2011, you may again use the NFAMISC Archive region.  As a 
reminder, to use the archive region, type NFAMISC at the logo screen, press ENTER, 
and use your regular FAMIS login ID and password to research FAMIS Accounting data 
from FY1995-FY2007.   
 
If you have any questions, please call Connie Chu at (415) 554-5246. 
              
Please forward this message to all FAMIS users in your department. 
 
(^^end of message) 
 
Steve W. Lee 
Controller's Office 
San Francisco City Hall 
steve.w.lee@sfgov.org 
(415) 554-7591 


